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Tricia Melillo

From: Shideko Terai <mary.n.boyle@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 1:04 AM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: NH House District maps: HB50

Thank you for serving the people of NH with integrity and fairness on the Senate . I trust you will use your power to 
protect the freedom to vote in NH. I am concerned that NH House District maps have not been fairly drawn; and I ask 
that you, please, to amend the gerrymandered Congressional, Senate and Executive Council maps so that they ARE fairly 
drawn and given a chance to be worked on more transparently. Offer the public another chance to be part of this 
process.  
 
The Town of Cornish voted at town meeting last year on a warrant article demanding for fair and transparent processes 
be used to prevent gerrymandered maps. I’ve heard that the maps swing in favor of what party is in the majority. That is 
not a truthful argument that I can agree with.  Partisanship should not be influencing the way our maps are redistricted. 
Your vote matters. I want MY vote to matter, too. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mary N Boyle, resident of Cornish NH 


